Robin W. Marshall

May 26, 2016

Bruce Sackett
Director of Acquisitions
Headwaters Corporation
4111 4th Avenue
Suite 6
Kearney, NE 68845

Dear Mr. Sackett

I received your letter and I want to make it very clear I do not concur with your conclusions. I believe your project in northern Phelps county is damaging our land, NW $\frac{1}{4}$ - 14 - 8 - 19 and E $\frac{1}{2}$ 14 - 8 - 19. I was hoping you would come up with an acceptable solution to the seepage problem that could be worked out in a peaceful matter.

Sincerely,

Robin Marshall
Robin Marshall

308-233-4569